TUFFREE MIDDLE SCHOOL 8TH GRADE

Dear 8th Grade Parents:

Our 8th Grade Promotion Party/Dance/Events will be held in June, 2019. We have already began the planning of events, shirts, food, etc. and need to have our contributions in for each student so we can finalize the budget for these activities.

We are requesting a \$25.00 donation from each 8th Grade Student to cover the costs of these shirts/dance/food/etc.

Please make checks payable to TMS PTA and include your student's name and 8th Grade in the memo line of the check.

We greatly appreciate your support of the 8th Grade Students.

Student Name:			NT SHIRT SIZE MPORTANT)
Parent Name:			
Parent e-mail:			
Parent phone:	·		
Registration Use:			
□ CASH □	CHECK NO	Initials:	Date:
VOLUNTEER FO		□ YES	□ NO